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Plum Island Homeowners Association 
Community Newsletter – June 2018 

 
Our Next Homeowners’ Meeting      

Will be on Monday, August 13, 2018 at 7PM 
Please mark your calendars. 

 
 
Community Alert 
 
On June 15, at around 7:30am a neighbor noticed a white, young man urinating on a 
fence on Aruba Lane.  A few minutes later, she approached the man, who told her he 
was looking for a friend on Norfolk. The man later drove away. The neighbor called the 
Police Dept. They sent an officer who patrolled Plum Island but found nothing out of the 
ordinary.  
The two photos below show the suspect walking away and later, driving away. 
 

 
 
The Police Department recommends that, if we see any suspicious activity, we should 
immediately 650-286-3300. At night, this number will transfer the call to the dispatcher 
on duty. 
 
Next Plum Island Social to be Rescheduled 
 
The Plum Island Summer Social may need to be rescheduled due to date conflicts. 
The Social Committee is currently working on finding new possible dates. Volunteers 
are greatly needed. If you’d like to help, please email Kyn Dellinger at 
bonanzalady@gmail.com. 
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Next CERT Training – Now on Saturdays! 
 
The San Mateo Consolidated Fire Department just announced that the next Community 
Emergency Response Team (CERT) Training will be on Saturdays.  

Be ready to help after disaster strikes. Learn basic emergency preparedness and 
response skills and become part of your own local neighborhood disaster response 
team. This 24-hour series of classes is valuable, free and fun!  

Classes will be held at the Foster City Fire Department, 1040 E. Hillsdale Blvd. on 
Saturdays, beginning October 27, 2018 (See below). Graduates will receive a free 
selection of emergency supplies.  

For more information, call 650-522-7906. To register, please email: cert@fostercity.org 
 
View Alcatraz – Photos by Our Neighbor Richard Mayer 
 
Don’t miss Richard’s exhibit at the San Mateo City Hall Gallery from May 2-June 30, 
2018 and at the San Mateo Main Library July 2-August 31, 2018. 
 
 

 

 
          Lagoon Boat 
 
 
Whenever you see this boat in the 
lagoon, it means that the City of Foster 
City is adding the blue chemical to the 
water to discourage the growth of algae 
in our lagoon. They do this about once a 
month. 
 

 
Contacting the Plum Island Board of 
Directors 
You may send written correspondence for 
review by the Board of Directors by emailing 
Manor and requesting that your email be 
forwarded to the board. 
 
Current Board of Directors 
Dave Cunningham, President   
Nilda Chong, Secretary 
Richa Awasthi, Treasurer 
 
Visit our website: PlumIslandHOA.org 

 
Plum Island Homeowners Association 
Management 
Manor – www.manorinc.com 
353 Main Street, Redwood City, CA 94063 
Normal office hours are Mon to Fri, 9AM to 
5PM 

Phone: 650-637-1616 / Email: 
cs@manorinc.com 

24-hour emergency phone service is 
available 
 
 


